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Francisco Astorga

From: Snyder, Jack <Jack.Snyder@guycarp.com>
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 11:48 AM
To: Treasure Comments
Cc: Brian Van Hecke (thincpc@gmail.com)
Subject: Treasure Mountain Comments

Dear Park City Planning Commission, 
  
I am a homeowner in Old Town – 15 King Road. We have been active skiers in Park City for the past 
15 years and we plan to retire to Old Town in a few years to enjoy its wonderful activities and features 
for all of its seasons. We fell in love with Park City because it is a “real” town (versus a destination 
resort) and has maintained its rustic and historical features. We love what the Planning Commission 
has done to keep Old Town true to its history and character – it is unique! 
  
We are completely appalled at the proposed Treasure Mountain development in any form and we 
hope you can find other property in the area away from Old Town to achieve a solution. Besides the 
fact the development would completely destroy the historical feel and look of Park City – it would 
overwhelm Old Town with its traffic and congestion and undue decades of careful stewardship the 
Commission has provided in thoughtfully maintaining the beauty and feel of Park City. 
  
Respectfully, 
 

Jack and Harriet Snyder 

______________________________________________  
Jack Snyder |Managing Director |Strategic Advisory  
Guy Carpenter & Company LLC  
445 South Street, Suite #210, Morristown, NJ  07960  

(O) 973-285-7919 (C) 973-495-5257 (F) 917-934-9719  
jack.snyder@guycarp.com  
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This message is intended only for the use of the addressee and may contain 
information that is PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL. 
 
If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this communication in error, please erase all copies of the message 
and its attachments and notify the sender immediately. Thank you. 


